
SECOND ROUND CONSULTATION – ISSUES ARISING 
 

[This note records issues identified, and views expressed, by stakeholders present at the meeting.  The 
Authority is yet to form any opinion on these issues and views.  As appropriate, issues will be 
addressed in the Authority’s reports]. 

 
Scheme:  Lower Fitzroy Water Supply Scheme 
 
Date:   31 March 2011 
 
QCA Contact:  Matthew Rintoul ((07) 3222 0540 or matthew.rintoul@qca.org.au) 
 
 
Scheme Specific Issues 
 

 This scheme has been established primarily to provide water to Stanwell Corporation and not 
irrigators.  Irrigators have been provided with very modest water supply over the years as a 
result. 

 
 The exclusive Part A tariff is unfair as charges apply even if there is no water is made 

available.  A more equitable tariff structure should be considered. 
 

 Irrigators questioned the prudency of proposed renewals expenditure as they do not derive a 
benefit from the scheme.   

 
 Irrigators are unaware that the Irrigator Advisory Committee exists and question whether it 

has ever met.  
 


